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Hebron says, “I had a letter lately from Mr. Paton, from
Kingston, asking if we had an opening for & teacher or
catechist, so I wrote to say, with Mr. Herdman’s sanction,
that we should be glad to open a day school for them, and
call it, The Canadian School.” “The School is to be planted
in the heart of & Mohammedan village,” and will be opened,
when the disturbances in India are quelled, which under Pro-
vidence scems near at hand. So soon as an open door is
again presented, Christians should make up for remissness in l
the past, and extend greatly all Missionary agencics in India. ‘
The children of our Church have hitherto done well, and we
believe that they will yet accomplish greater things, for our
Juvenile Mission is but in its infancy. Who then will help
the Canadian School? Think of it, and let your little
gatherings at this New Year season give a suitable answer.
We want io raise £30 cy. for this purpose, and already, as
will be seen by the acknowledgment which we have received
from the Treasurer, £3 10s. has been contributed towards it.
Contributions may be sent to the Editor of the Juvenile
Presbyterian or to Mr. Paton.
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THE ORPHANAGE LIBRARY.—A SUCCESS. l

This time last year, we invited our young friends to con-
tribute, as a New Year’s Thank Offering, to an Orphanage
Library FFund. Several Sabbath Schools responded to the
invitation, and we were thus enabled to remit the sum of
£12 0s. 9d. cy., to the Ladies Association, Edinburgh, for
the purpose. But not only so, for, as we learn from their
annual Report—*¢ This work of love, having been intimated
to the Committee, they not only highly approved of it, but
through the columns of the Juvenile Record of the Church
of Scotland, recommended its being taken up by the Sabbath
School children of Scotland.” Your Committee, continues
tlhie Report, “are glad to say, that this provocation to love
and good works by their Canadian brothers and sisters, has
been accepted ; and that in many Sabbath Schools, collec-
tions are now being made for the Calcutta Orphanage
Library.”




